
 

 

Hello Quail Crossing Residents!! 
 

Mark your calendar for Saturday, November 16th from 8am until 12pm for our Community 
Yard Sale. 

If you would like to participate, please text or call Raquel Stolba at (443) 562-6144 by this 
Tuesday, November 12th with your address and you will be placed on the Collier County 
Garage Sale Permit for this day. If you are undecided before then, you can always complete 
the online permit through the Collier County Website as well. 

Also, we did contact St. Matthews to come and collect any unsold items for donations 
afterwards, but unfortunately, they are unable to do so. 

The Sale will be advertised on Social Media Sites and Signs placed around the 
neighborhoods. Please feel free to share for advertising purposes.  


